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1.  Called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Present:  Bret Brummel, Tom Frisbie, Morgan Heinzman,  
Chris Cronk, Kristin Melvin, Peg Mathis 
Others Present:  Chad Brown, METS 

 
2.  The purpose of the meeting was for METS to share information with 

the board committee about the services they provide for assisting 
districts in finding bus drivers. 

 
3. Mr. Brown presented to the committee about what METS is and what 

METS isn’t.  They will work with NPS to employ bus drivers.  Typically 
districts enter into a 3 year contract.  Current NPS bus drivers can 
choose to be employed by METS or stay as a NPS employee. 

 
4.  Questions were asked by committee members and Mr. Brown 

answered those questions.  
 

5. The possibility of entering into a contract with METS will be placed on 
a future board meeting agenda for the full board to decide. 

 
6.  Chris Cronk added that she has been discussing the details of this 

arrangement over the past few months to current NPS drivers to 
address their concerns. 

 
7. Meeting adjourned at 6:33 p.m. 

 


